The Perry County Health Department is releasing the below public notice regarding a potential exposure
to COVID-19.

If you were at Mary Jane Burgers and Brew on

Wednesday, August 5th, during the time given below, please monitor for symptoms for 14 days
following exposure.

[t is encouraged for anyone who develops symptoms to reach out to their medical provider to seek
testing and stay home until any testing results are received.

The affected business has been contacted and is following health department recommendations in
response to this exposure.

PUBLIC NOTIFICATION OF

COVID-19
EXPOSURE

MARY JANE BURGERS
AND BREW

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 5TH
6:00 PM - 7:00 PM

The Perry County Health Department is asking for anyone who was at
the above location, during the date and time given, to monitor for
symptoms between now and August 19th
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